
 

 

 

 

Press Release for COVID‐19 

 

Fort Myers Rehabilitation and Nursing Center takes the threat of 

COVID‐19 very seriously and has been taking proactive measures to 

ensure the health and safety of our residents and staff.    We are 

following the guidance of the Center for Disease Control and 

Centers of Medicaid and Medicare and our Local Health 

Department and have implemented visitor restrictions and screens 

for staff and essential visitors.  It is essential that anyone who 

potentially carries the virus does not enter our facility. Our 

commitment is to protect our residents and employees to keep them 

safe and healthy.   

 

 


